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Paul Nelson 

 3/9/21 - Oxy sends an initial inquiry to CPW. 

 3/31/21 - Oxy holds a site visit with CPW. 

o Oxy Representatives: Sam Samet, Emma Vannoy, Joseph Riemer and representative of 

the surface owner also attended 

o CPW Representatives: Brandon Marette, Michael Grooms, Boyd Wright, and Angelique 

Curtis 

o We discussed alternative locations within the DSU and ended up back at this preferred 

location (e.g., one alternative discussed was if Oxy could examine if they could push the 

well and facility pads to the east of the yellow-dashed aquatic 500' buffer?  The 

challenge with moving the pad to east is the setback from the house and there is also a 

raptors nest located on the property.)  

 4/27/21 -  

 CPW is more concerned about the impacts to mule deer severe winter range habitat 

than the location being within the Native Aquatic Species buffer (due to Oxy's site 

Stormwater Management Plan). Oxy said they would avoid impacting the winter season 

(12/1-4/30).  

 CPW held internal meetings and got back to Oxy with direct and indirect mitigation 

options. Oxy chose to pay the mitigation fees.  

 7/20/21 - Noise plan e-mails between Oxy & CPW. 

 7/27/21 - 300-500' waiver request e-mails between Oxy & CPW. 

 7/28/21 - WOGLA call with Weld County, Oxy & CPW 

 8/12/21 - Oxy said remote 24/7 sensors should limit human presence during winter months. Oxy 

also sent CPW WOGLA notice of intent. 

 9/17/21 - CPW waived daily monitoring requirement.  

 11/5/21 - Oxy asked for CPW's help in summarizing consultation history (CPW responded on 

11/15).  

 12/2/21 - CPW response to Weld County is due (sent 11/4).  

 

Charlene Nelson 

 8/12/20 - Oxy initially asked CPW about this access road within the 1/2-mile Bald Eagle buffer. 

 3/31/21 - Oxy holds a site visit with CPW after the Paul Nelson site visit since we were in the 

vicinity already.  

o Oxy Representatives: Sam Samet, Emma Vannoy, Joseph Riemer and representative of 

the surface owner also attended 

o CPW Representatives: Brandon Marette, Michael Grooms, Boyd Wright, and Angelique 

Curtis 

o We discussed alternative locations within the DSU, and ended up back at this preferred 

location.  

 4/29/21 - Formal inquiry from Oxy to CPW 



 5/17/21 - CPW e-mail sent to Operator with direct mitigation options.  Oxy chose to pay the 

mitigation fees. 7/20/21 - Noise plan e-mails between Oxy & CPW. 

 7/28/21 - WOGLA call with Weld County, Oxy & CPW. 

 8/12/21 - Oxy sent CPW WOGLA notice of intent. 

 9/9/21 - Oxy sent CPW a request to waive daily inspection notice.  

 12/2/21 - CPW response to Weld County is due (sent 11/4). 

 


